
HEIDI KARST E-mail:

Phone: 

Chair Jennifer Innis  
Toronto and Region Conservation Authority 
101 Exchange Avenue 
Vaughan ON L4K 5R6 

Dear Chair Innis, 

It is with deep regret that I am writing to inform you of my decision to resign my position on the Board of the Toronto and 

Region Conservation Authority, effective immediately. 

After much consideration, I have decided to accept a new position that was offered to me very recently. My new role will 

be based in Ottawa with Global Affairs Canada. 

I am honoured to have been appointed to the Board of Directors and to have been able to serve for a very brief while. The 

Board is a dynamic and engaging group. I wish I were able to participate for longer. 

If I can be of any assistance during the time it will take the fill the position, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

I wish all Board members and TRCA staff continued success. 

Yours sincerely, 

Heidi Karst 
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